
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 12/17/2013 11:32:07 AM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Disconnections

I'm worried about the Dec 31 sunset on the 2010 decisions and wonder if it should be extended while you're 
talking about what should follow.

> On Dec 17, 2013, at 11:23 AM, "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@pge.com> wrote:
>
>
> I am. I've started talking to Mike Campbell about it. Paul, do you have advice on disconnections?
>
> yours,
>
> sid
>
>

■Original Message----
> From: Cherry, Brian K
> Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 11:21 AM
> To: Clanon, Paul; Dietz, Sidney
> Cc: Allen, Meredith
> Subject: RE: Disconnections

>

>
> I'm assuming Sid is involved from my shop.
>

■Original Message----
> From: Clanon, Paul lmai1to:paul.clanon@cpuc.ea.govl
> Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 11:19 AM
> To: Cherry, Brian K
> Subject: Disconnections

>

>
> Who's handling the discussions with ORA on this?
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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